
Ghost  hunters  to  appear  at
Nev. libraries
Northern  Nevada  Ghost  Hunters  will  be  presenting  an
informational program about ghost hunting at both branches of
the Douglas County Public Library in October.

The Northern Nevada Ghost Hunters has taken part in paranormal
research and investigations throughout the region. The group
has explored many historic sites, including the old buildings
of  Virginia  City.  Team  members  have  many  true  life  ghost
stories to tell; they will also discuss various historical
foundations they collaborate with to keep history alive.

They will be at the Lake Tahoe branch on Oct. 1 at 2pm and the
Minden branch on Oct. 15 at 2pm.

For more information, call 775.782.9841.
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